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The emperor not only of fashion but also of l art de vivre, Valentino Garavani is in a class all his own. At the Emperor s Table is an
invitation into his refined world of graceful and cultured living. The remarkable collection of table settings and objets d art housed in
his five residences, in Gstaad, London, Rome, New York, and Paris, as well as on his yacht, evoke the grandeur in which he lives and are
presented in this first-ever edition with photographs by Oberto Gili. Recipes by Mr. Garavani s personal chefs are also included and bring
readers one step closer to discovering his extraordinary surroundings."
In the closing years of the fourteenth century, an anonymous French writer compiled a book addressed to a fifteen-year-old bride, narrated
in the voice of her husband, a wealthy, aging Parisian. The book was designed to teach this young wife the moral attributes, duties, and
conduct befitting a woman of her station in society, in the almost certain event of her widowhood and subsequent remarriage. The work also
provides a rich assembly of practical materials for the wife's use and for her household, including treatises on gardening and shopping,
tips on choosing servants, directions on the medical care of horses and the training of hawks, plus menus for elaborate feasts, and more
than 380 recipes. The Good Wife's Guide is the first complete modern English translation of this important medieval text also known as Le
Ménagier de Paris (the Parisian household book), a work long recognized for its unique insights into the domestic life of the bourgeoisie
during the later Middle Ages. The Good Wife's Guide, expertly rendered into modern English by Gina L. Greco and Christine M. Rose, is
accompanied by an informative critical introduction setting the work in its proper medieval context as a conduct manual. This edition
presents the book in its entirety, as it must have existed for its earliest readers. The Guide is now a treasure for the classroom,
appealing to anyone studying medieval literature or history or considering the complex lives of medieval women. It illuminates the milieu
and composition process of medieval authors and will in turn fascinate cooking or horticulture enthusiasts. The work illustrates how a
(perhaps fictional) Parisian householder of the late fourteenth century might well have trained his wife so that her behavior could reflect
honorably on him and enhance his reputation.
National Book Award Nominee: “Somehow both genuinely scary and genuinely funny, sometimes on the same page—a wickedly entertaining
ride.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) One of Publishers Weekly’s Best Books of the Year On the outskirts of Buenos Aires in 1907, a
doctor becomes involved in a misguided experiment that investigates the threshold between life and death. One hundred years later, a
celebrated artist goes to extremes in search of aesthetic transformation, turning himself into an art object. How far are we willing to go,
this novel asks, in pursuit of transcendence? The world of Comemadre is full of vulgarity, excess, and discomfort: strange ants that form
almost perfect circles, missing body parts, obsessive love affairs, and man-eating plants. Darkly funny, smart, and engrossing, here the
monstrous is not alien, but the consequence of our relentless pursuit of collective and personal progress. “Outrageous…insanely
funny.”—BOMB “In this dark, dense, surprisingly short debut novel by the Argentinian author, we’re confronted with enough grotesqueries to
fill a couple Terry Gilliam films and, more importantly, with the idea that the only real monsters are those that are formed out of our own
ambition.” —The Millions
Manuale pratico per le famiglie compilato da Pellegrino Artusi. 790 ricette e in appendice "La cucina per gli stomachi deboli". Scritto con
sapienza e ironia, rappresenta un capolavoro della cucina italiana e del servire a tavola. Tradotto in numerose lingue.
For the last 6000 years turmeric has been used in Ayurvedic medicine to alleviate pain, balance digestion, purify body and mind, clear skin
diseases, expel phlegm, and invigorate the blood. Nowadays, this plant has acquired great importance with its anti-aging, anti-cancer, antiAltzheimer, antioxidant, and a variety of other medicinal properties. The need of the hour is to verify and validate the traditional uses
by subjecting them to proper experimental studies. To do this effectively there needs to be a single comprehensive source of the knowledge
to date. Turmeric: the genus Curcuma is the first comprehensive monographic treatment on turmeric. It covers all aspects of turmeric
including botany, genetic resources, crop improvement, processing, biotechnology, pharmacology, medicinal and traditional uses, and its use
as a spice and flavoring. Bringing together the premier experts in the field from India, Japan, UK, and USA, this book offers the most
thorough examination of the cultivation, market trends, processing, and products as well as pharmacokinetic and medicinal properties of
this highly regarded spice. While Ayurveda has known for millennia that turmeric cleanses the body, modern science has now discovered that
it produces glutathione-s-transferase that detoxifies the body and therefore strengthens the liver, heart, and immune system. By comparing
traditional uses with modern scientific discoveries, the text provides a complete view of the medicinal value and health benefits of
turmeric. Heavily referenced with an exhaustive bibliography at the end of each chapter, the book collects and collates the currently
available data on turmeric. Covering everything from cultivation to medicine, Turmeric: the Genus Curcuma serves as an invaluable reference
for those involved with agriculture, marketing, processing or product development, and may function as a catalyst for future research into
the health benefits and applications of turmeric.
Three cakes in one, this is every cake-lovers dream! Composed of just eggs, sugar, flour, butter and milk, and with a super simple
preparation method, at first glance these recipes look just like any other cake recipe. But the magic in these cakes is in the cooking.
Baked at a low temperature, the cake mixture divides itself into three layers, each with a distinct texture and taste: a dense, moist cake
base; a delicate cream filling; and a light and fluffy sponge to top it off. The result is a cake like you've never tasted before - an
explosion of textures and flavours in a moreish cake you just can't have one bite of! With chapters covering the Basics; Tutti-Frutti;
Special and Occasion Cakes; and Savoury, there are a host of flavours at your fingertips, from the simple vanilla cake of chocolate
hazelnut, to more exotic flavour combinations of raspberry and Matcha green tea. Take the magic cake to a whole new level with the occasion
cakes - try the Valentine mango passion cake or the intense chocolate Easter cake. More than just cakes, there are recipes for cupcakes,
pies, cheesecakes and brownies - all with the special 'magic' touch. So what are you waiting for? Discover the magic for yourself!

THE PERFECT GUIDE FOR HOME BAKERS LOOKING TO EXPAND THEIR BAKING REPERTOIRE! 'This book is as good for slavering over as it is to cook
from' Nigella Lawson Justin Gellatly is one of Britain's best bakers. Head Baker and Pastry Chef at St John for twelve years, and now at
Bread Ahead Bakery in Borough Market, Justin is famous for his legendary sourdough bread and doughnuts. In Bread, Cake, Doughnut, Pudding,
Justin shows you how to make mouth-watering treats, including: - Classics like madeleines, croquembouche, sourdough starter and bread - Old
favourites with a twist from banana sticky toffee pudding to salted caramel custard doughnuts and deep fried jam sandwiches - And finally
his uniquely original recipes for fennel blossom ice cream and courgette and carrot garden cake With over 150 recipes covering bread,
biscuits, buns and cakes, hot, warm and cold puddings, ice cream, those doughnuts, savoury baking and store cupboard essentials, this book
is full of recipes you'll want to make again and again. 'I have always loved eating his bread and cakes, and his the doughnuts are the best
in the world. Fabulous book' Angela Hartnett 'Having always hugely enjoyed eating the seemingly endless, singular delights of this talented
and very good baker, it is a boon and a half to know at last how Justin makes these so very, very delicious things' Jeremy Lee

TV chef Lorraine Pascale, author of the phenomenal bestseller Baking Made Easy, is back with her second cookery book – this time packed
with simple and delicious recipes for relaxed home cooking that go far beyond baking.
From the author of the acclaimed book Emergence comes a step-by-step guide to design and create abundance in any area of life, including
money, time, love, creativity, and more. The Abundance Project is about having more than enough in every area of your life—more than enough
money, time, love, creativity, happiness—regardless of the circumstances you’ve been through or are currently facing. This may sound like
wishful thinking, but once you understand what you’re really made of, and what the source of real abundance is, you will increase your
capacity and unleash your divine inheritance. Built on universal, proven principles, The Abundance Project breaks you out of the
unsustainable buying/consuming loop created by the mindset that fulfillment comes from outside ourselves. Instead, Derek
Rydall—international life coach and integrative therapist—shows you that the infinite-sum reserve that’s already in you will provide all
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that you need. Rydall teaches the laws of giving and circulation that will release the channels of abundance-creating energy in your life
through his Seven Gifts that Give You Everything; he will help you identify Abundance Blind Spots and Shadows that get in the way; and he
walks you through the step-by-step Abundance Boot Camp so you can design and master the life you’ve envisioned. The Abundance Project is a
way of living that turns life from transactional to transformational.
The ?CrossFit Level 1 Training Guide? is the essential resource for anyone who's interested in improving health and fitness.Written
primarily by CrossFit Inc. founder Greg Glassman beginning in 2002, this bible of functional training explains exactly how CrossFit
movements and methodologies can help you or your clients dramatically improve health and become measurably fitter. Fitness professionals
will find proven teaching progressions, detailed programming guidance and precise coaching strategies in addition to extensive discussion
about the responsible and successful application of the CrossFit methodology with clients of any level. Athletes of all abilities will
learn how to move properly and safely, how to start training, how to create and modify workouts and movements appropriately, and how to eat
to achieve fitness and aesthetic goals. Movements covered in detail with full-color photos and learning progressions: Squat, front squat,
overhead squat, press, push press, jerk, deadlift, sumo deadlift high pull, medicine-ball clean, snatch, GHD sit-up, hip and back
extension, pull-up, thruster, muscle-up, snatch. Supported by decades of research, this manual contains a detailed lifestyle plan that has
been used by both coaches and individuals to:Gain muscle and improve bone density.Lose fat.Improve body composition.Improve and optimize
nutrition.Lower blood pressure.Reduce symptoms of chronic disease.Improve strength and conditioning.Improve overall athletic performance
and general physical preparedness.Improve sport-specific performance.Improve performance in CrossFit: The Sport of Fitness.Avoid
injury.Improve each of CrossFit's 10 General Physical Skills: cardiovascular/respiratory endurance, stamina, strength, flexibility, power,
speed, coordination, agility, balance and accuracy. This guide is designed for use in conjunction with the two-day CrossFit Level 1 Trainer
Course that is a prerequisite to opening a CrossFit affiliate, but this guide can also be used as a standalone resource by coaches and
fitness enthusiasts alike. The ?CrossFit Level 1 Training Guide? is the key to a lifetime of health and fitness.

Donna Schwenk’s world changed when she discovered cultured foods. After a difficult pregnancy and various health problems, she became
determined to find answers to what ailed her. And in her quest, she came across the ancient art of home fermentation, a food preparation
technique that supercharges everyday foods with beneficial bacteria to balance your digestive system, and vitamins and minerals to enhance
your overall health. This simple, natural process has been used for thousands of years to create everything from drinks like kefir and
kombucha to foods like kimchi and pickles. After incorporating fermented foods into her life, Donna began to experience a vitality that she
had never known. And then she was hooked! She started a new life as a teacher and writer, blogging on her website culturedfoodlife.com, in
an effort to bring the beautiful world of fermented foods to as many people as possible. She now works with thousands of people to open the
door to a world of foods that can help improve an array of health problems including high blood pressure, diabetes, allergies, acne,
hypertension, asthma, and irritable bowel syndrome. In Cultured Food for Life Donna brings this same information to you and shows you that
preparing and eating cultured foods is easy, fun, and delicious! After speaking to the science behind the healing power of probiotic foods
and telling the astonishing story of how she healed herself and her family, Schwenk walks you, step by step, through the basic preparation
techniques for kefir, kombucha, cultured vegetables, and sprouted flour, plus more than 135 recipes that use these foods to create dishes
to please any palate. With recipes like Herbed Omelet with Kefir Hollandaise Sauce,Sprouted Ginger Scones with Peaches and Kefir
Cream,Kefir Veggie Sprouted Pizza, Apple Sauerkraut, and Brownie Cupcakes with Kefir Frosting, along with inspirational stories from
Donna’s family and friends, you’ll learn everything you want to know about a diet that’s as tasty as it is healthy.
A groundbreaking handbook--the "method" companion to its critically acclaimed predecessor, The Flavor Thesaurus--with a foreword by Yotam
Ottolenghi. Niki Segnit used to follow recipes to the letter, even when she'd made a dish a dozen times. But as she tested the combinations
that informed The Flavor Thesaurus, she detected the basic rubrics that underpinned most recipes. Lateral Cooking offers these formulas,
which, once readers are familiar with them, will prove infinitely adaptable. The book is divided into twelve chapters, each covering a
basic culinary category, such as "Bread," "Stock, Soup & Stew," or "Sauce." The recipes in each chapter are arranged on a continuum,
passing from one to another with just a tweak or two to the method or ingredients. Once you've got the hang of flatbreads, for instance,
then its neighboring dishes (crackers, soda bread, scones) will involve the easiest and most intuitive adjustments. The result is greater
creativity in the kitchen: Lateral Cooking encourages improvisation, resourcefulness, and, ultimately, the knowledge and confidence to cook
by heart. Lateral Cooking is a practical book, but, like The Flavor Thesaurus, it's also a highly enjoyable read, drawing widely on
culinary science, history, ideas from professional kitchens, observations by renowned food writers, and Segnit's personal recollections.
Entertaining, opinionated, and inspirational, with a handsome three-color design, Lateral Cooking will have you torn between donning your
apron and settling back in a comfortable chair.
Find out what’s in some of the world’s most esteemed chef’s kitchens with this fascinating compendium that showcases more than thirty-five
of today’s masters, including José Andrés, Christine Tosi, Alice Waters, Daniel Boulud, Nancy Silverton, Wylie Dufresne, Jean-Georges
Vongerichten, Ludo Lefebvre, and Carla Hall—in up-close profiles and gorgeous color photos, plus two recipes for the dishes they like to
cook at home. For authors Carrie Solomon and Adrian Moore, and demonstrably, to the rest of the world, chefs are intriguing creatures.
Their creations shape our culture and become an indelible part of our experience. They make food delicious beyond our wildest dreams. But
what happens when the chef whites come off and they head home? Filled with exclusive photographs and interviews granted especially for this
book, Chefs’ Fridges is a personal look into the refrigerators and kitchens of more than 35 of the world’s most esteemed chefs, including
twelve chefs with thirty-six Michelin stars shared between them. You will feel as if you are having a conversation with a great chef as
they stand before an open fridge, deciding what to eat. Each chef’s entry contains an anecdotal essay that sheds light on his or her
personal and culinary background; numerous annotated full-bleed spreads of the contents of their refrigerators and freezers so you can see
what makes their culinary clock tick; a short, straightforward Q&A section; an informal portrait in their kitchen; and recipes. The
featured chefs include: Hugh Acheson, José Andres, Dan Barber, Pascal Barbot,Kristian Baumann, Daniel Boulud, Sean Brock, Amanda Cohen,
Dominique Crenn, Wylie DufrenseKristen Essig, Pierre Gagnaire, Carla Hall, Mason Hereford, Jordan Kahn, Tom Kitchin, Jessica Koslow, Ludo
Lefebvre, Nadine Levy Redzepi, Barbara Lynch, Greg Marchand, David McMillan, Enrique Olvera, Ivan Orkin, Paco Perez, Tim Raue, Anthony
Rose, Marie-Aude Rose, Carme Ruscalleda,Nancy Silverton, Clare Smyth, Mette Soberg, Alex Stupak, Christina Tosi, Jean-Georges Vongerichten,
and Alice Waters.
From Rabelais's celebration of wine to Proust's madeleine and Virginia Woolf's boeuf en daube in To the Lighthouse, food has figured
prominently in world literature. But perhaps nowhere has it played such a vital role as in the Italian novel. In a book flowing with
descriptions of recipes, ingredients, fragrances, country gardens, kitchens, dinner etiquette, and even hunger, Gian-Paolo Biasin examines
food images in the modern Italian novel so as to unravel their function and meaning. As a sign for cultural values and social and economic
relationships, food becomes a key to appreciating the textual richness of works such as Lampedusa's The Leopard, Manzoni's The Betrothed,
Primo Levi's Survival in Auschwitz, and Calvino's Under the Jaguar Sun. The importance of the culinary sign in fiction, argues Biasin, is
that it embodies the oral relationship between food and language while creating a sense of materiality. Food contributes powerfully to the
reality of a text by making a fictional setting seem credible and coherent: a Lombard peasant eats polenta in The Betrothed, whereas a
Sicilian prince offers a monumental macaroni timbale at a dinner in The Leopard. Similarly, Biasin shows how food is used by writers to
connote the psychological traits of a character, to construct a story by making the protagonists meet during a meal, and even to call
attention to the fictionality of the story with a metanarrative description. Drawing from anthropology, psychoanalysis, sociology, science,
and philosophy, the author gives special attention to the metaphoric and symbolic meanings of food. Throughout he blends material culture
with observations on thematics and narrativity to enlighten the reader who enjoys the pleasures of the text as much as those of the palate.
Originally published in 1993. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand technology to again make available previously
out-of-print books from the distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve the original texts of these
important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is to vastly
increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding
in 1905.
THE MILLION-COPY INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER & SOURCE OF THE 2020 HULU SERIES 'One of my favourite novels' Zoë Kravitz in Vulture
________________ Do you know your desert-island, all-time, top five most memorable break-ups? Rob does. But Laura isn't on it - even though
she's just become his latest ex. Finding he can't get over Laura, record-store owner Rob decides to revisit his relationship top hits to
figure out what went wrong. But soon, he's asking himself some big questions: about relationships, about life and about his own selfdestructive tendencies. Astutely observed and wickedly funny, Nick Hornby's cult classic explores love, loss and the need for a good
playlist. A must for readers of David Nicholls and music geeks everywhere! ________________ 'A triumphant first novel. True to life, very
funny and moving' Financial Times 'Extremely cleverly observed' Mail on Sunday 'If this book was a record, we would be calling it an
instant classic. Because that's what it is' Guardian 'Leaves you believing not only in the redemptive power of music but above all the
redemptive power of love. Funny and wise, sweet and true' Independent
This early work by Arthur Schopenhauer was originally published in 1830 and we are now republishing it with a brand new introductory
biography. The contents of 'The Essays of Arthur Schopenhauer; The Art of Controversy,' are drawn entirely from his posthumous papers,
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edited and translated by T. Bailey Saunders. Arthur Schopenhauer was born on 22 February 1788, in Gdańsk, a Polish city on the Baltic
coast. His parents were both descendants of wealthy German Patrician families, and moved to Hamburg shortly after the Prussians annexed
Gdańsk in 1793. Schopenhauer enrolled at the University of Göttingen in 1809 and it was here that he first studied metaphysics and
psychology, under the well respected and polemical anti-Kantian philosopher, Gottlob Ernst Schulze. Schopenhauer began his most famous
work, Die Welt als Wille und Vorstellung (‘The World as Will and Representation’) in 1814, and published it five years later. This text has
become a centre-piece of modern philosophy, in which the author argues that the world is driven by a continually dissatisfied ‘will’, one
which is continually seeking satisfaction. It includes aspects of epistemology, ontology, aesthetics, ethics and a strong criticism of the
Kantian approach to knowledge.
Edward Bunker's life is beyond the imaginings of most fiction writers. He was born in Hollywood, California, the son of a stagehand and
Busby Berkeley chorus girl, whose early divorce propelled him into a series of boarding homes and military schools. From the age of five he
repeatedly ran away, roaming the city streets at night. A proud character, combined with an IQ of 152, resulted in a series of altercations
with the authorities. He became the youngest ever inmate of San Quentin at the age of seventeen, and there he learned survival skills and
faced down the toughest prisoners in the system. He was befriended by Mrs Louise Wallis, a former star of the silent screen and wife of
movie mogul, Hal Wallis, who produced films starring Bogart, Cagney, Edward G. Robinson and George Raft. She introduced Bunker to her
circle of friends, including Jack Dempsey, Tennessee Williams, Aldous Huxley and William Randolph Hearst, whose guest he was at San Simeon.
A parole violation resulted in a spell crossing America as a fugitive on the FBI's most wanted list. His eventual capture led to Folsom
prison. Encouraged by the example of Dostoevsky, Cervantes and Caryl Chessman, and by the kindness of Mrs Wallis, he determined to write
his way out of prison. Bunker's first published novel, No Beast So Fierce, viewed by many including Quentin Tarantino as the finest crime
novel ever written, changed his fortunes. It was filmed as Straight Time, starring Dustin Hoffman. He has written three other novels, The
Animal Factory, Little Boy Blue and Dog Eat Dog, (all published by No Exit) admired by writers as diverse as William Styron and James
Ellroy. He received an Oscar nomination for the screenplay of Runaway Train, and has appeared in a score of films, most notably his
legendary role as Mr Blue in Reservoir Dogs. This blistering narrative is a memoir like no other.

This is a cookbook designed for parents and children to use together. Thirty simple, classic Italian recipes that appear in both English
and Italian, offering an immersive cultural experience through language, cuisine, and ritual.

Arguably the most memorable speaker ever on the subject of love, Leo Buscaglia's talks to earlier generations connected with millions.
Remarkably, the content and messages of his talks remain as relevant today as they were when first delivered. This volume is a collection
of his informative and amusing lectures delivered worldwide between 1970 and 1981.
#1 NATIONAL BESTSELLER Far more than a superb memoir about the highest levels of professional tennis, Open is the engrossing story of a
remarkable life. Andre Agassi had his life mapped out for him before he left the crib. Groomed to be a tennis champion by his moody and
demanding father, by the age of twenty-two Agassi had won the first of his eight grand slams and achieved wealth, celebrity, and the game’s
highest honors. But as he reveals in this searching autobiography, off the court he was often unhappy and confused, unfulfilled by his
great achievements in a sport he had come to resent. Agassi writes candidly about his early success and his uncomfortable relationship with
fame, his marriage to Brooke Shields, his growing interest in philanthropy, and—described in haunting, point-by-point detail—the highs and
lows of his celebrated career.

This book is written in a simple and easy-to-understand language by scientist-biologist Dr. Vladimir Antonov. It covers the essential
issues: what is God, the place of human being in the Evolution of the Universal Consciousness, principles of forming and correction of
destiny, ways of attaining health and happiness, most effective methods of psychic self-regulation, about spiritual development and
cognition of God.

Prendiamo un papà e una figlia quattordicenne. in cucina, insieme, fanno scintille: lui è Moreno Cedroni, padre di Matilde e chef
marchigiano della Madonnina del Pescatore di Marzocca, due stelle Michelin.Il filo del suo racconto corre leggero attraverso ricordi,
esperienze personali, consigli fuori dagli schemi e ricette squisite quanto sorprendenti e alla portata di tutti.
How regional Italian cuisine became the main ingredient in the nation's political and cultural development.
Maestro Martino of Como has been called the first celebrity chef, and his extraordinary treatise on Renaissance cookery, The Art of
Cooking, is the first known culinary guide to specify ingredients, cooking times and techniques, utensils, and amounts. This vibrant
document is also essential to understanding the forms of conviviality developed in Central Italy during the Renaissance, as well as their
sociopolitical implications. In addition to the original text, this first complete English translation of the work includes a historical
essay by Luigi Ballerini and fifty modernized recipes by acclaimed Italian chef Stefania Barzini. The Art of Cooking, unlike the culinary
manuals of the time, is a true gastronomic lexicon, surprisingly like a modern cookbook in identifying the quantity and kinds of
ingredients in each dish, the proper procedure for cooking them, and the time required, as well as including many of the secrets of a
culinary expert. In his lively introduction, Luigi Ballerini places Maestro Martino in the complicated context of his time and place and
guides the reader through the complexities of Italian and papal politics. Stefania Barzini's modernized recipes that follow the text bring
the tastes of the original dishes into line with modern tastes. Her knowledgeable explanations of how she has adapted the recipes to the
contemporary palate are models of their kind and will inspire readers to recreate these classic dishes in their own kitchens. Jeremy
Parzen's translation is the first to gather the entire corpus of Martino's legacy.
"The early settlers dubbed California The Golden State, and The Land of Milk and Honey. Today there are the obvious ironies -- sprawl,
spaghetti junctions and skid row--but the place is not so easily distilled or visualized, either as a clichéd paradise or as its demise.
There's a strange kind of harmony when it's all seen together--the sublime, the psychedelic, the self-destructive. Like all places, it's
unpredictable and contradictory, but to greater extremes. Cultures and histories coexist, the beautiful sits next to the ugly, the
redemptive next to the despairing, and all under a strange and singular light, as transcendent as it is harsh. The pictures in this book
begin in the desert east of Los Angeles and move west through the city, ending at the Pacific. This general westward movement alludes to a
thirst for water, as well as the original expansion of America, which was born in the East and which hungrily drove itself West until
reaching the Pacific, thereby fulfilling its "manifest" destiny." -- Publisher's description
Sweet additions for any party. A well-known stylist and writer in the field of party design and décor, Courtney Dial Whitmore knows what's
hot! Capitalizing on the popular trend of push-up pops, Courtney's love of entertaining turns Push-Up Pops into the perfect party resource.
These treats use the ordinary off-the-shelf clear plastic molds but transform them into frozen fruit Popsicles, cake and pudding parfaits,
cupcakes and 40 other treats. These beautiful layers are sweet additions to any party! Courtney Dial Whitmore's expertise has been seen in
HGTV.com, Pawsh Magazine, Nashville Lifestyles Magazine, Ladies Home Journal, AOL's DIY Life, Get Married Magazine, MarthaStewart.com, and
more. In addition to designing everything from children's birthday celebrations to chic dinner parties, she is also a writer for several
online food and lifestyle publications including SHE KNOWS, Hostess With the Mostess, and Tablespoon. She runs the popular website
pizzazzerie.com and lives in Nashville, Tennessee.
Quarry is a pro in the murder business. When the man he works for becomes a target himself, Quarry is sent South to remove a traitor in the
ranks. But in this wide-open city – with sin everywhere, and betrayal around every corner – Quarry must make the most dangerous choice of
his deadly career: who to kill?
First published in 1891, Pellegrino Artusi's La scienza in cucina e l'arte di mangier bene has come to be recognized as the most
significant Italian cookbook of modern times. It was reprinted thirteen times and had sold more than 52,000 copies in the years before
Artusi's death in 1910, with the number of recipes growing from 475 to 790. And while this figure has not changed, the book has
consistently remained in print. Although Artusi was himself of the upper classes and it was doubtful he had ever touched a kitchen utensil
or lit a fire under a pot, he wrote the book not for professional chefs, as was the nineteenth-century custom, but for middle-class family
cooks: housewives and their domestic helpers. His tone is that of a friendly advisor – humorous and nonchalant. He indulges in witty
anecdotes about many of the recipes, describing his experiences and the historical relevance of particular dishes. Artusi's masterpiece is
not merely a popular cookbook; it is a landmark work in Italian culture. This English edition (first published by Marsilio Publishers in
1997) features a delightful introduction by Luigi Ballerini that traces the fascinating history of the book and explains its importance in
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the context of Italian history and politics. The illustrations are by the noted Italian artist Giuliano Della Casa.
L’Artusi” è il libro più famoso e letto sulla cucina italiana, quello da cui tutti i grandi cuochi dell’ultimo secolo hanno tratto
ispirazioni e suggerimenti. È un’opera singolare che esalta il piacere del mangiar bene, più che un ricettario è un libro di gusto ricco di
dissertazioni, di spunti linguistici in una prosa limpida che ricorda la cordialità del discorso conviviale. Enigma Edizioni ne recupera le
790 ricette riproponendo ai lettori la versione originale del libro pubblicata nel 1891 per poter iniziare a sperimentare in cucina ovvero
approfondire, migliorare e ampliare le proprie conoscenze culinarie.
Gathers traditional Italian recipes for appetizers, pasta, rice, beans, soup, poultry, meat, fish, pizza, breads, and desserts
“Read what you enjoy, not what bores you,” Nick Hornby tells us. That simple, liberating, and indispensable directive animates each
installment of the celebrated critic and author’s monthly column in the Believer. In this delightful and never-musty tour of his reading
life, Hornby tells us not just what to read, but how to read. Whether tackling a dismayingly bulky biography of Dickens while his children
destroy something in the next room, or getting sucked into a serious assessment of Celine Dion during an intensely fought soccer match
featuring his beloved Arsenal, or devouring an entire series of children’s books while on vacation, Hornby’s reviews are rich, witty, and
occasionally madcap. These essays capture the joy and ire, the despair and exhilaration of the book-lover’s life, and will appeal equally
to both monocle-wearing salonnieres and people, like him, who spend a lot of time thinking about Miley Cyrus’s next role.
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